
Reform of the Global Financial Architecture
Program on The Fraternal Economy of Integral and Sustainable Development

The June and October 2023 meetings of the Fraternal Economy Program will focus on financing
sustainable development.

The June meeting will emphasize financing through international development institutions (such as
the Multilateral Development Banks and the IMF), while the October meeting will emphasize
financing through private capital markets (such as the sovereign bond market).  

In both meetings, we will consider the scale, scope, and types of financing that are needed to build
a fraternal economy that achieves the Sustainable Development Goals and the other globally
agreed objectives regarding climate change, biodiversity conservation, and protection of the
oceans. 
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